
Week Commencing Monday 26 June 

Stars of the Week  

Discovery: Tommy  

Voyager:  Phoebe and Riley 

Challenger: Kiera and Allie 

 

Team Points:  

The points gained last week were as follows: 

Mercury: 31 

Saturn: 46 

Neptune: 51 

Jupiter: 28 

Attendance 

The class with the best attendance over the course of the 
last week was Voyager with 99.23% Well done to them! 

Key Dates 

Friday 30 June  Discovery Class Assembly 

Thursday 29 June               Year 5/6 Forest School 

Saturday 1 July  Summer Fayre 

Monday 3 July                    Year R Forest School 

Tuesday 4 July  Production 

Friday 7 July              Voyager Class Assembly 

    School Disco 

10 —14 July   French Residential Trip 

Monday 10 July                   Endeavour class visit to 
                                              Canterbury Cathedral 

Tuesday 11 July                  Challenger & Atlantis class visit   
                                              to Canterbury Cathedral                                                           

Wednesday 12 July            Voyager class visit to  
                                              Canterbury Cathedral  

Friday 14 July  Year 5 Assembly 

Monday 17 July  Year 6 Transition RAiD Event 

Thursday 20 July  Sports Day 

Friday 21 July   Leavers Assembly 9AM 

 

 

Thank you to those family members who were able to 

come along on Friday to see the Challenger and        

Atlantis classes joint assembly.  It was great to see the 

levels of enthusiasm they have for their recent topic of 

World War II.  We hope you had fun in the classroom 

following the assembly working alongside your         

children in some exciting activities. 

This coming Friday we look forward to seeing the      

parents of children from Discovery class.  Once again, 

the teachers have invited you to stay after the          

assembly and take part in some fun learning activities 

back in the classroom.  The assembly as always starts 

at 9am—we hope as many of you as possible can make 

it. 

The forest school taster sessions continue this week 

with Year 2 on Monday afternoon and then Years 5 

and 6 on Thursday.  The school council raised last week 

just how much the children were enjoying these       

sessions and are excited at the prospect of it being a 

regular part of the curriculum next year.  Please ensure 

the children from the above classes come to school 

with the appropriate clothing needed for these        

sessions (they should have long trousers as well as long 

sleeve tops). 

As well as this newsletter, children should also be    

coming home with a letter all about our next Focus 

Week which takes place during the week commencing 

10th July.  This week will provide opportunities for   

children to experience and learn about some different 

cultures.  As part of the weekly timetable, children 

from years 1 to 5 will be visiting Canterbury Cathedral.  

We are also arranging for Discovery class to take the 

train up to a local church in Shepherdswell.  Please  

return the permission slip and money for this trip to 

the school office as soon as possible. 

We are two thirds of our way through collecting items 

for this years tombola at the summer fayre.  Thank you 

so much for the toys and bottles you have sent in over 

the past fortnight.  This Friday is our final non-uniform 

day and we ask children to come to school with some 

cakes.  The following day (Saturday 1st July) is the   

summer fayre.  This is such a great event and we hope 

to see as many families as possible there (1—4pm). 


